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'One Step Ahead' Workshop 
Product Stewardship  

Tuesday 29 October 2024  - 09H SAST  
                                 Protea Hotel by Marriott® O.R. Tambo Airport - Johannesburg 

ISOPA, the Diisocyanate  and Polyol Producers Association, is delighted to invite you to ISOPA's 
coming one day seminar on Product Stewardship focusing on the safe handling of Diisocyanates , 
e.g. TDI and MDI.    

ISOPA has been developing and sponsoring a programme called “ONE STEP AHEAD” since 1999 
with the specific intention of sharing industry best practices with Diisocyanate users particularly in 
relation to the hazards involved when shipping and handling these chemicals. 
Experts from ISOPA Member Companies will speak about all aspects of Environmental, Health and 

Safety (EHS) and our Product Stewardship program in relation to Diisocyanates. 

A presentation of PPE (Personal Protective Equipment) will also be included in this session. Seminar 
participants will receive detailed information concerning Diisocyanate safe handling, including 
video in digital format as well as a poster for EHS communications back in your own factories.

 

This event is open to system houses, distributors, machinery suppliers, logistics partners, company 
directors, factory or production line supervisors and managers, but in particular the participation 
of people with technical background would be highly valued. 

This session will take place in English and is for free (including lunch).
 

Please register  here to join us on 29 October 2024.  
 
In the hope of meeting you in Johannesburg, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Jörg Palmersheim 
Secretary General 
 
 

                 
 
 

https://isopa-aisbl.idloom.events/product-stewardship-one-step-ahead-workshop

